
 

    
 
 

 
 

February 1, 2020 
 
Notice to Customers 
 
The Washington State Department of Agriculture imposed an Apple Maggot 
Quarantine in the 1980’s to stop the spread of the pest to agricultural areas of the 
state. All of Western Washington and several Eastern Washington counties are 
quarantined. To prevent the spread of the apple maggot into Douglas County, the 
Greater Wenatchee Regional Landfill operates under state and Douglas County 
rules and regulations.  
 
Our WSDA permit has the following requirements: 
 

� A transfer station in a quarantine area must implement a plan to segregate and divert 
Municipal Green Waste (MGW) from the Municipal Solid Waste (MSW) being 
exported, or 

� The exporting county or municipality in a Quarantine Area includes in its 
Comprehensive Solid Waste Management Plan a program for segregating and 
diverting MGW from the MSW waste stream, and. 

� Importation and disposal of MSW from a Quarantine Area must be approved by the 
Agricultural Subcommittee of the Douglas County Technical Advisory Committee. 

� We do not accept bulk green waste or municipal green waste from Quarantine 
Areas. 

The following list of quarantined counties are approved for disposal at GWRLF: 
Adams Benton Chelan Ferry Franklin 
Island Jefferson King Kitsap Kittitas 
Lewis Lincoln Mason Okanogan Pend Oreille 
Pierce Skagit Snohomish Spokane Thurston 
Whatcom Whitman    
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